COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

1st April, 1958,

Vear Sirs,

8a28e "KINGSTON AMBER",

With refermnce to your letter of the 28th April,
&1 shall be glad if you will inform the Owners,that the
proposal to carry out a General Ixamination,f{oxr postponement
of the Special Survey for a period of 6 months, is in order.

4 You will observe that the lMain Boiler Survey becomes
due in June next.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
] Classification Committee.
. #The Surveyors L B
Migonie LIOVELS
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